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SHRI VARUN KAPOOR, IPS

Inspector General of Police, PRTS, Indore

In recognition of his dedicated campaign ‘SANDESH’ for spreading awareness about cyber
security amongst school students. We deeply appreciate his extraordinary efforts in spearheading
the campaign to ensure that the youth use the cyber world in safe, secure and beneficial manner.
The workshop held under “‘SANDESH’ campaign at Atomic Energy Central School, Raja Ramanna
Centre for Advanced Technology, (RRCAT) Indore, on 7th April 2014 was immensely beneficial.
His lucid and outstanding presentation will always be cherished by all the participants.

R. S. So|ianki l S. V. Nakhe

(Principal, AECS) (President, RRCAT Staff Club)





